ECCKET OFFICE COPY

DEC 6 1990

U.S. Department of Labor

Occupational Safety and Health Administration Washington, D.C. 20210

Reply to the Attention of:



Dr. Alfred A. Amendola Deputy Director Division of Safety Research NIOSH, CDC 944 Chestnut Road, Mailstop S118B Morgantown, West Virginia 26505-2888

Dear Dr. Amendola:

I am writing you on behalf of Mr Ching-tsen Bien to request that thirty minutes be set aside on January 10, 1991 at the NIOSH Technical Conference on workplace protection factor (WPF) testing of respirators for his presentation on the limitations of current WPF studies and OSHA's experience with simulated WPF studies. Mr. Bien's address is as follows:

Ching-tsen Bien
OSHA, Directorate of Technical Support
Room N 3653
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20210

Phone Number: (202) 523-7065

Both Mr. Bien and I look forward to attending this technical conference and hearing the discussions on workplace protection factor studies.

Sincerely,

John Steelnack,

Health Standards Programs